0iL CONSERVATION DIVISION

HO B NEW MENHC o 240

Marathon 0il Company
P. 0. Box 2409
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We have a letter from Mr. Malcolm R. Coombes requesting that
the surface pit be left open at the location of your pluaced
and abandoned Luther Horton Well No. 1 in Unit J of Section
24, T-3-S, R-32-E. This request will be honored when ap-
proving the final plugging and abandoning of this well.
Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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